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A significant cultural, religious and commercial 

celebration of romance and love in many regions of 

the world. 

 

 

 
The US Post Office’s recent announcement 
about longer delivery times (up to 5 days) 
could have implications in the delivery of 

mailed documents/checks, etc. Plan ahead. 
 

  

                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rent is due on the 1st and LATE on the 6th of 

each month. A $25.00 late fee will be applied.  A 

reminder; please try to use checks/ money orders.   

We prefer NO cash 

in the office as we                  

can’t make change.  

 

       Please put away all your  
        holiday decorations. 
 

   
Republic Sevices Recycling dates this 
month: 
           February 8   
           February 22 
 

Please leave your trash containers on your grass 

area during the winter months so we can clear the 

snow off the sidewalks.  Thank you. 

 
 
      Winter Is Here! 
 
Have you secured all of your skirting  
and closed all gaps to prevent animals from 

making a home under your home?  Wild 
animals can do a lot of damage to the 
underbelly of a mobile home which could result 

in costly repairs. 
 

 

  Snow Removal 
Reminder 
 
  It is the homeowner’s 

responsibility to keep the 
snow shoveled on your 

driveway, sidewalks and                     
decks.  Please do not snow blow or shovel  

into the road.  

 
        Check your roofs 
It’s a good idea to remove snow from your roof if       

it is starting to add up.  

 

The Village Voice 



 
 
All homes need to be power washed Think 
ahead/plan ahead.   
Here are some suggestions below: 
 
Sunshine Services #616 557-2381 
Roger’s I can help #616 402-1130 

 
PLEASE 

SLOW DOWN! 
Speed limit at Village Green 

15 MPH 
 
Attn:  Parents   Snow Caution: 
 
Please don’t let your children dig tunnels or caves 

In the big snow mounds created by the plows.  We 

want to keep our children safe! 

 

We are trying hard to keep the roads clear.  Thank 

you for your patience this winter with snow 

removal.  Sharon Remmler if you do get stuck  

please call a tow truck as we do not have the 

capability to remove your car. 

 

 
 

Grand  Haven Food Pantries: 

 

Our generous community has many options for families to access 

needed nutrition at area food pantries.  Most are coordinated 

through the Salvation Army or Love In Action. 

 

See below for resources: 

 

The Salvation Army  616-842-3380 ext 200. 

 

Love in Action – 616-846-2701 

 

A micro pantry is located on the alley side of Extended 

Grace/Momentum center @ 714 Columbus in Centertown. 

 

If you need utility assistance or other services, please  

call 211. 

 

 

 
 

Non-Emergency number 
1-800-249-0911 

You may remain anonymous 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not bother our maintenance staff  

when they are at home and off the clock.   

Should you need assistance,  

please call the office 616.846.1020.    
 
 

Where’s Waldo?  
Each month The Village Green awards 

a $20 Meijer gift card to the resident 

who finds their name placed randomly 

in the newsletter.   

 
  Office Hours 

 
There may be days when we will not be in the office 9-5.  

We will try our best to post a change in hours in advance 

on the office door. If for some reason we are not in you 

may call 616-405-9525 to reach us. 

       

       

 


